
MINUTES OF TRUSTEES MEETING HELD ON SATURDAY 15TH JULY 2023. 

PRESENT Brian Kite (Secretary) and Kim Bond. 

Apologies: Mark LeggeƩ and Karl McAlpine  

Café / Coffee shop 
Café/ Coffee shop all ready for opening. 

Mandy and her staff assisted by Kim have worked really hard to reach this point of readiness. 
Wall decoraƟon is complete. 
Outside decoraƟons in place 

Estate 
Many swipe cards have been received for validaƟng. 
As the criteria for membership of Roman Park Residents’ Club are: 

Ownership of or residency in a property on the Roman Park Estate and to have paid the current Equal 
ContribuƟon or to have in place a payment plan to achieve full payment of all monies owing by 
December 31st. 

Some cards have been received when checks have shown neither payment has been made nor a 
payment plan in place. These were returned unvalidated unƟl payment is made. These people are 
not permiƩed to enter the licenced areas as a guest unƟl payment is received or a payment plan is in 
place. 

Trustees agreed that; 

Only holders of validated cards are permiƩed in the Licenced areas. Plotholders and Residents who 
have not been issued with a validated membership card are not permiƩed in any circumstances, 
even as a guest. Family and friends who are not plotholders or residents may be admitted. 

 


